Laconia School District
39 Harvard street Laconia NH 03246
603-524-5710
https://www.laconiaschools.org

11/18/2021
To Staff, Parents/Guardians, and Students:

This notice serves to fulfill the annual notification requirements in accordance with section 763.93 of the
Asbestos Emergency Response Act (AHERA). AHERA requires that all school buildings be visually
inspected by accredited inspectors to identify asbestos-containing building materials (ACBM) that may
be present in the school environment. As required under AHERA Laconia High School, Laconia Middle
School, Woodland Heights Elementary School, EIm street Elementary School, and Pleasant Street
Elementary School and the School Administrative unit office. The AMP (Asbestos Management Plan) is
available in the during normal school hours excluding holiday or school closings, Monday through Friday.

Recent projects 2019-20
- Laconia High School café tiling removal project
- Laconia High School Kitchen storage areas tiling and removal
- Laconia High School pipe fitting removal

Periodic surveillance of known of known asbestos in all school buildings is preformed every six months
by a designated person to assess the condition of the ACBM. Six month assessments results are
maintained and are also available for review in the AMP.

For additional information please contact our district Facilities Director William Caruso at 603-524-5710,
bcaruso@Iaconiaschools.org for more information.

Sincerely,
ko
CC: Faculty
Staff

Parents/Guardians
https://www.laconiaschools.org




